
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1569/21-22                                                             19.10.2022 

 
 

CIRCULAR 
 
 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Please be informed that the school will remain closed on 24th October 2022 (Monday) 

on the occasion of Diwali. 

 

WISHING YOU ALL A HAPPY DIWALI 
 

With regards, 
 
 
 
Sd/- 
Rafia Zafar Ali 
Principal 
 

 
 

 


